
Leo Eugene Wooff Jr.
April 24, 1950 - April 14, 2019

Dateline: Wood River
 

Leo Eugene Wooff Jr., 68, died at 5:20 p.m. Sunday, April 14, 2019 at Alton Memorial
Hospital. Born April 24, 1950 in Alton, he was the son of Leo Eugene Wooff Sr. and
Margaret Elizabeth (Wright) Wooff. Mr. Wooff served in Vietnam with the U.S. Army and
was a member of Westminster Presbyterian Church in Godfrey. He worked in the produce
department for the Godfrey National Food and Shop-n-Save stores in East Alton and
Granite City for 47 years. He was a member of the UFCW Local 881 union. On May 31,
1969 he married the former Penny Diane Mullins in Alton. She survives. Also surviving are
two daughters, Tammy Hatcher of Godfrey, and Melissa (Brian) Coleson of Wood River,
grandchildren, Ted Hatcher, Heather Hatcher, and Austin Coleson, brothers and sisters,
Sharon Boomer of Godfrey, Gary (Carol) Wooff of Alton, Nancy Root of Godfrey, and
Jeffrey (Tina) Wooff of Alton, brothers-in-law, Mike Oettle of Alton and Ronald (Judy)
Mullins of Wood River, and a sister-in-law, Sandra Kinser of Ozark, MO. Along with his
parents, he was preceded in death by sister, Debra Oettle. Visitation will be from 4:00-8:00
p.m. Wednesday, April 17, 2019 at the Westminster Presbyterian Church in Godfrey
where funeral services will be at 10:00 a.m. Thursday, April 18, 2019. Pastor Adrian Das
will officiate. Burial will be at Jefferson Barracks National Cemetery in St. Louis, MO.
Memorials may be made to the Vietnam Veteran’s Memorial Fund, 1235 South Clark
Street, Suite 910, Arlington, VA 22202. Gent Funeral Home in Alton is in charge of
arrangements. Online guestbook and information may be found at
www.gentfuneralhome.com 

 



Cemetery

Jefferson Barracks National Cemetery

St. Louis, MO,

Events

APR 
 17

Visitation 04:00PM - 08:00PM

Westminster Presbyterian Church
 Godfrey, IL, US, 62035

  
 

APR 
 18

Funeral 10:00AM

Westminster Presbyterian Church
 Godfrey, IL, US, 62035

  
 



Comments

we grew up together up 4th of july hill sorry to hear of him passing
 
Howard Cook - May 12, 2019 at 01:06 PM

Please accept my family’s sincere condolences on the loss of your dear loved one
Mr. Wooff. May you find comfort in fond memories of him, and hope in God’s assured
promise to shortly awaken those asleep in death to perfect health and conditions
under his new earthly government.

 
Greene Family - April 27, 2019 at 10:24 AM

Florist Choice Bouquet was purchased for the family of Leo Eugene Wooff Jr..

 
April 17, 2019 at 11:08 AM

“

“

“

https://www.gentfuneralhome.com/store/Product.aspx?ProductId=4265

